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Kappa Sigma Outcome Letter 

April 9, 2018 

 

From: Christopher Mutty, IFC Judicial Committee Chair 

 

To:  Liam Green, Kappa Sigma President 

 

CC: Liz Jason, Assistant Director of FSILGs 

James Reed, Assistant Dean for Student Conduct 

 

 

Dear Liam, 

 

This letter serves to inform you of the outcome of an IFC Judicial Committee hearing on April 6, 

2018. Thank you to you and your fraternity members for your attention to the matter at hand. The 

hearing considered an alleged violation to the IFC Risk Management Policy on the night of 

November 4, 2017. 

 

On the night in question, MIT Police received a call concerning an intoxicated and underage 

woman. Friends of the woman stated that she had drunk alcohol while attending a party at Kappa 

Sigma. The woman was transported to a hospital for medical attention. 

 

Following the hearing, the IFC Judicial Committee has deemed this case an individual 

disciplinary issue and found Kappa Sigma not responsible for the alleged violation. This is due to 

evidence suggesting that the woman was served alcohol in a brother’s room and was not served 

at the party. Evidence did not indicate that the leadership of Kappa Sigma knew or should have 

known that the woman was being served alcohol in a brother’s room.  

 

While this case was deemed an individual disciplinary issue, it does indicate a serious issue 

within Kappa Sigma. MIT policies were broken on the night in question, and put a young woman 

at risk. I encourage you, as president, to seek ways to prevent this from happening again in the 

future. It should be emphasized to the brotherhood that it is unacceptable to serve alcohol to an 

underage guest, including in the privacy of a brother’s bedroom. I also encourage Kappa Sigma 

to hold the brother who served this woman accountable for his actions. 

 

 

 Respectfully, 

 

 Christopher Mutty 

 Judicial Committee Chair 

 MIT Interfraternity Council 


